
 

 

ADDENDUM TO February 9th Minutes 

 

GGH IV has agreed with the BEST TREE company 

to be on site Thursday, March 11th to 

commence with the annual tree trimming of HOA’s 

common area trees. 

 (This service does not include owners’ backyard trees.) 

To perform their job safely and to avoid any 

damage to resident vehicles, you must relocate 

your vehicle before 7:00AM the date of the 

service.  Best Tree employees will  not work above 

any parked vehicles.   

As stated in previous years, if you have not 

relocated your vehicle causing Best Tree to return 

another day, the resident will be charged for the 

service.   

Please cooperate with the service personal and 

timing.  

Thank you,         GGH IV HOA Executive Board   


